We have great news! When we opened our first ever Duluth office in 2019, and created the Northeastern Minnesota program two years later, we said, we are in this for the long haul. That’s why we are so happy to share that we are adding a second full-time team member based in Duluth, thanks to the support of people like you.
 
Check out our job description for the new Duluth-based Northeastern Minnesota Program Associate here.
Click here to learn more and apply!
We invite you to share this opportunity, and if applicable to you, apply! The deadline for priority consideration is November 18. We will start interviewing qualified candidates shortly after the Thanksgiving holiday.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]2022 is going to be another big year protecting the northeastern Minnesota we all love. Thank you for being in this with us. We look forward to seeing you soon.

 
Sincerely,
Kathryn Hoffman, CEO & JT Haines, Northeastern Minnesota Director 
Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy

